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October 16, 2013 
 
        
       
Kris Kujala, Supervisor  
Ramsey County Property Records And 
Revenue  
PO Box 64097  
St Paul MN 55164-0097   
 
VIA EMAIL: kris.kujala@co.ramsey.mn.us 
 

Paul Scharf 
Ramsey County Property Records And 
Revenue  
PO Box 64097  
St Paul MN 55164-0097 
 
VIA EMAIL: paul.scharf@co.ramsey.mn.us 
 

 
Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 989 Burr Street 
 
Dear Ms. Kujala and Mr. Scharf: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 15, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that on October 16, 2013 at the City Council Public Hearing at 
5:30 p.m., she will ask the City Council to continue the matter to City Council Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, January 8, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  She stated that 
once you receive the code compliance report from DSI, you may want to do a comparison of 
your evaluation and the City’s and provide a detailed work plan.  If the work plan is submitted 
and approved, Ms. Moermond will ask the City Council to grant 180 days for the completion of 
the project. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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